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January 4, 2021 

 
Subject: Supplier Information Form Update 
 
Dear Valued Northrop Grumman Supplier: 
 
Northrop Grumman is launching its new and improved potential supplier information form on 
January 4, 2021.  The form was enhanced to create an improved user experience.  New features 
include, but are not limited to the ability for potential suppliers to upload capabilities information.    
 
We hope that you find this form more user friendly and welcome your feedback.  Please send your 
comments to Gwendolyn.tillman@ngc.com .  
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